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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Outside Assembly and Family Picnic 

 

As you are aware, our annual outside assembly and family picnic will take place at 11.00 on 

Friday 24th May. 

 

The children will be required to wear the following costumes that they may wear to school on the 

24th (please see back of letter). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk


 

Picnic dance costumes 
 

 

 

Nursery:  Normal nursery uniform (please bring a small teddy bear) 

 

Reception:  Orange or yellow top, black PE shorts (we will send PE kits home on Wednesday) 

 

Year 1:  Brightly coloured tops with denim bottoms (shorts, skirt, trousers) 

 

Year 2:  White clothes 

 

Year 3:  Jeans and check shirts 

 

Year 4:  Black clothes (top and bottom) 

 

Year 5:  Black top and bottoms (shorts or leggings) 

 

Year 6:  WW2 clothes – as worn for WW2 day 

 

Gymnastics Team:  Clothes provided 

 

Cheerleaders:  Please bring black leggings/trousers 

 

Y6 Dancers:  Please bring black leggings/trousers 


